BOOSTER MINUTES

APRIL 13, 2021

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 by President Leeanna Smith. New officers were presented as
follows:

Michael Christenson ~ President
Ondrea Pate — Vice President
Carole Emond — Treasurer

Holly Shaddrick — Secretary

A motion was made to accept the above officers. The motion was seconded, and the vote was carried
with the approval of the above officers for the 2021-2022 year.

Band Card credits will be applied to Band Fees for next year. Not to the trip just to Band Fees.

If the student is a senior and has band card credit, then they will be allowed 5 tickets at no cost towards
the band banquet. Remainder of credit will be applied to general fund.

Budget was approved with the following edits for investments.
$4800.00 Mellophone

$3200.00 Drum Carriers

$7000.00 Bari-Sax

$500.00 Bass clarinet Refurbish

$2150.00 Mrs. Bean — Storage

For a total of $17,650.00 for investments.

It was agreed that we would delete the fees from the website this year, because we are applying credits
to the band fees.

Fundraiser for Visual Ensemble will be T-Shirt like we did last year. This will start In May of 2021.

It was voted on and approved that Band Card sales go back to a 60/40 split as it has always been that
way but last year, we did it different because of the Pandemic. The price of the card will stay the same
at $10.00 and the same rule of 2 cards per vendor will apply.

New Committee chairs are Michael Christenson — Band Exhibition Coordinator and Equipment
Chaperones — Carrie Laney and Stephanie Lambert
Public Relations — Christy Perry

Big Band Dance — Leeanna Smith and Donna Brunetti



It was agreed that we would add a new job to Secretary and that would entail the Secretary calling and
arranging for people to work in concession.

We will revisit fundraiser for Rock the South for T-Shirt sales only.

Mr. Smith:

Calendar showing band camp schedule is available. The deadline for Band Banquet video April 23 with
that also being the date for Senior plans. Money is due by April 28, 2021

May 13, 2021 is spring concert. Students need to bring a change of clothes to the concert. Uniforms will
be turned in on the night of the concert. Uniforms will be professional cleaned by Band this year.

Jazz Band will perform at Strawberry Festival. Students are voting on section leaders. Winner of Gary
Taylor scholarship will be announced at Band Banquet.

Mr. Teuscher

Drumline performance will be April 22, 2021 in the Auxiliary Gym. John Drake will be filming. Concert is
free.

Mrs. Bean

May 14, 2021 is Cullman Middle School spring concert. Cullman Middle School’s Band Banquet is May
18, 2021.

Motion was made to adjourn meeting and that motion was seconded. Meeting was adjourned at 8:20



